
 
 

NOTICE OF 
POSSIBLE QUORUM  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

           

 

The Mayor and Town Council will meet with the marketing promoters for 

the 2024 Leap Year Capital of the World Festival event for February 2024 

in an interviewing process to ensure proposals are submitted for council 

approval for Monday, July 10, 2023 Regular Town Council Meeting.   

Although a quorum of the members of the Council may or may not be 

available to attend this event, this notice is being posted to meet the 

requirements of the Texas Open Meetings Act and subsequent opinions of 

the Texas Attorney General's Office. 

Wednesday, July 5, 2023 

From 11:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Locations: Town Hall  

401 Wildcat Dr 

Anthony, Texas 79821 

 
 
 
 
 

          _________________________ 
 
 
VALERIE M. ARMENDARIZ, MPA 
TOWN CLERK 

 


